
 

 
 
 
 

Today, as private companies lead the way in the space tourism/exploration industry, 
this new market will eventually become accessible to everyone.   
 
Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. wants to be on the forefront of this new industry. We 
are inviting YOU and your company to invest, partner, and assist us with empowering 
our youth by creating sustainable STEM career opportunities for them to be able to 
compete on this new frontier. 
 
It is no secret that STEM education is critical in helping the United States maintain a 
presence in the global stage of technology. STEM education in our schools is essential 
to spark an interest in pursuing a STEM career for our youth. You and I, as leaders in 
our businesses and organizations, understand the importance of STEM exposure. 
WE must be at the very forefront of encouraging our children to pursue a STEM 
career.  
 
Together, we can accomplish this task by increasing their awareness and excitement 
at home and in extracurricular activities such as STEM fairs and symposiums. 
Together, we can provide them with a platform to sync with their peers on the global 
stage of technology. So let's start NOW by doing it together! 
 
I would like to invite YOU and your company to partner with Omega Psi Phi 
Fraternity, Inc., in our efforts to raise $45,000.00, for our 2022 International STEM 
event in Charlotte, NC featuring programmable drone. 
 
Below is a link to our organization's website. If you will, please take a moment and 
see how we plan to provide STEM educational programs, events, and activities to our 
youth by starting in early education and through K-12. 

 
There is a list of viable financial contribution categories designed especially for you 
and your company/organization. For additional information, please contact me at: 
Carl Allen, M.D., Co-Chair OmegaSTEM Committee (702-234-3445; 
stanvandy@cox.net) 
 
Website link: omegastem.org 
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